
             The History of BCG    
    “The Golden Anniversary Commemorative Print Album”  

1999 was BCG’s Golden Jubilee Year. The club was turning 50. BCG President, Mike Marriott, and his 

committee decided to produce a Golden Anniversary Commemorative Print Album to celebrate this 

important milestone. The plan was to produce three copies of this album. Two copies would be 

raffled and one would be auctioned. This would take place at the annual dinner. All BCG members at 

that time were invited to include one photographic print in each of the albums. The print album 

raffle and auction was widely advertised at club meetings and in BCG’s IMPACT newsletter. 

The excerpt below taken from the commemorative album tables for posterity the names of all 46 

BCG members in 1999.      

   

BCG Members - 1999   

In all, a total of 24 BCG members provided photographic prints for the Golden Anniversary 

Commemorative Print Album. Their prints are representative of the images that were being 

produced by BCG members at the time. They are a wonderful time capsule from that period in BCG’s 

history. The authors of the prints were John May, Jurgen Sprengel, Kevin Lane, Max Gruener, Coralie 

Bishop, Derek Christy, John Lomas, Graeme Masterman, Fred Hunt, Iris Anderson, Peter Tennyson, 

Jack Dale, Peter O’Brien, Judy Christy, Carmel Mannix, Jan Bruce, Mike Marriott, Philip Mendes, 

Henry Anderson, George Greenaway, John Daniels, Cynthia O’Gorman, Peter Elford and Libby Yap.  

All the prints can be seen here BCG's Golden Anniversary Commemorative Print Album - 1999 

 

     

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/cuu3v0ltxcvqo9s/AACcIGN5WOqRPVdvYM46N_rMa?dl=0


                          

      

“Over the Hill” by Graeme Masterman -  from the 1999 Golden Anniversary Commemorative Album 


